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Good Afternoon 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this submission on the Limit Advice and Constraint 

Equation Review Draft Report.  Perth Energy is a significant player within the SWIS electricity 

system as a major retailer, a power station owner and new plant developer. As such, we are keen 

to see the market continue to develop in line with the Government’s State electricity objective 

balancing reliability, affordability and sustainability.   

The successful implementation and operation of constrained access to the transmission system is 

a key element in achieving this.  It is therefore pleasing that the ERA has concluded that the 

processes within both organisations are robust and internally transparent.  We note, however, that 

the level of internal documentation available to staff varies in quality and quantity between both 

organisations and has been flagged as an area for improvement.   

We strongly support the recommendation to update and expand public procedures to include more 

information to support less technical stakeholders. This, along with increasing the transparency 

around RCM processes, and how limits and constraints fit within the RCM framework, will 

significantly help investors gain a better understanding of the constraint process. We see this as 

particularly important to facilitate the addition of new generation facilities to replace existing plant 

which is likely to be closed over the next few years. 

Perth Energy also supports continuing the roll out of dynamic thermal line ratings across the 

network but acknowledge that this may take several years.   

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 

p.peake@perthenergy.com.au or on 0437 209 972.  This submission may be made public. 

 

Kind regards 

Patrick Peake 

Senior Manager WA EMR 

m: 0437 209 972 

e: p.peake@perthenergy.com.au 

I am based in the Perth Office and work Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
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